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18 November 2014 

Ms Bronwyn Byrnes 

Lawyer 
Australian Human Rights Commission 

GPO Box 5218 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Ms Byrnes, 

Re: 	Tasmanian Redline Coaches vs The Australian Rights Commission and Paraquad Tasmania 
— AAT 2012/4276 

In accordance with Clause 2.3 of the exemption granted on 23 April 2013, we advise: 

For the period 24 April 2014— 23 October 2014 non-compliant buses were used on the following 

days: 

‘ 

28 June 2014 
29 September 2014 
14 June 2014 
21 June 2014 

AFL Launceston 
First day school holidays 
Dark MDFO Hobart 
Dark MOF0 Hobart 

Non-compliant buses were used due to additional passengers travelling to events in Hobart and 
Launceston or high loadings in the case of the first day of school holidays. 

One non-compliant bus was used on each occasion and a compliant bus was also used on the 
same service. 

Please don't hesitate to contact the undersigned for further information if needed. 

Yours sincer 

a ssey 
g 'rector 

Head Office: First Floor, Suite 1, 18 Charles Street, Launceston, Tasmania 7250 
Postal Address: P.O. Box 2083, Launceston, Tasmania 7250 

Telephone: +61 3 6336 1400 	Facsimile: +61 3 6334 5685 
www: tasredline.com.au 	Email: redline@tasredline.com.au  
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